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April 21, 2014 

 

 

Dear Weil-McLain Customer: 

 

Our records that show that you may have had a Weil-McLain Ultra 80, Ultra 105, Ultra 155, or Ultra 230 
MBH boiler installed in your home within the last two years.  Weil-McLain has received information 
indicating that a cap on the boiler manifold tube for certain Weil-McLain Ultra 80, Ultra 105, Ultra 155, 
and Ultra 230 condensing, high-efficiency, gas-fired boilers manufactured after June 1, 2012 and prior 
to March 11, 2014, can crack and allow gas to leak.  If this happens, a risk of fire or explosion may arise.  
The CP Number range of affected boilers is CP 6557046 through CP 6955985. An illustration showing 
the location of the CP number labels is enclosed.  Weil-McLain is aware of multiple instances of cracked 
caps, but only one incident of gas leakage and no fires have occurred.  

If you purchased and had one of these boilers installed, please call Weil-McLain immediately at  
888-770-7139 between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m. CST, Monday through Friday..  Weil-McLain will work with you 
to have all possibly affected boilers inspected and, if necessary, repaired at no cost to consumers. 

We regret any inconvenience this notification may cause and appreciate your assistance in making the 
safety of our customers our number one priority. 

 

Weil-McLain 
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CP Lookup 

In order to determine if your boiler is affected, you will need to locate the CP Number. The CP Number is 
a 7 digit number located beneath the barcode on your boiler. It will follow this format: CP 1111111. 

 
Where do I find the boiler Serial Number (CP Number)? 
 
Remove the front jacket by removing the two black thumb screws at the bottom. The CP label is inside 
the boiler. See pictures below. 
 

 
 
 

 

CP Number Two Thumb Screws 


